	NAME & TITLE	Beth Strommen, Manager, Office of Sustainability
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Department of Planning Room 800, 417 E. Fayette Street
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill #09-0315 Planned Unit Development – De

CITY of BALTIMORE

esignation – Uplands



TO

President Stephanie Rawlings-Blake and Members of the City Council

DATE:

May 28, 2009

The Commission on Sustainability was asked by the Land Use and Transportation Committee of the City Council to review and comment to Bill #09-0315 Planned Unit Development -Designation – Uplands.

The Commission on Sustainability discussed the bill at their May 26th meeting and voted to take No Position on Bill #09-0315. If you have any questions, I can be reached at 410-396-8360.

Cheryl Casciani, Chair, Sustainability Commission CC: Andrew Frank, Deputy Mayor Angela Gibson, City Council Tom Stosur, Department of Planning Sarah Zaleski, Office of Sustainability

28-1418-5017